
Issue 9 2020 December 2020

Welcome to our December
newsletter.
It was lovely to see so many 
members at our first virtual meeting 
in November. It is a steep learning 
curve for all of us  but we hope to 
see more of you as the weeks go by 
and we all get used to this new way 
of keeping in touch.  

To help members practice and also to get to see 
different faces, we have organised 3 zoom drop in 
sessions on Monday 7th December at 11.30am, 
4.30pm and 7.30pm. If you would like to drop in for a 
chat, or to check out how it works with just a few 
people, then please email Melanie on 
melanie.barber@btinternet.com with the time slot you 
would like to join and the appropriate link will be 
forwarded to you. We look forward to seeing you. 

I know different subgroups are hoping to host their 
own zoom meetings in the near future and the leaders 
of each group will be in touch with their members.  

Looking forward to 2021 the committee are very busy 
trying to put together a programme of speakers for 
the main monthly meetings. We haven’t published a 
hard copy of the programme yet as we still do not 
know when we will be able to meet together in 
person. However, we have several zoom meetings in 
the pipeline with speakers on forensic science, 
chiropody, a chocolatier and to start us off in January, 
Jen Quayle, our local vet with ‘Tails from Mongolia’. 

So, keep your eye on the Newsletter and look forward 
to seeing you on screen in the near future!  

Chris Jones  President 
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Join us 
for a 

Christmas zoom 
party ! 

Our Christmas party is 
being held on Thursday 
10th December at 7.30pm 
on zoom. 
We would love to see you 
there and if you would like to 
wear suitable festive apparel 
eg. jumper, hat, earrings and 
decorate your space it will all 
add to the experience. 
To get the link please email 
Melanie on  
melanie.barber@btinternet.com 

and the link will be sent to 
you. Then all you have to do 
is click on the link from 
7.15pm on the 10th 
December and you will be 
admitted to the meeting.  

To make the most of our 
party it would be handy for 
you to have 
• A pen and some paper 
• A square of paper 

minimum 8” x 8” (wrapping 
paper will do as long as it 
folds) 

• A pair of scissors 
• A Christmas cracker joke 

   and most importantly 

• Christmas refreshments! 

WHITLEY W.I. News

Pat Sharp would love to see photos of your decorated 
Christmas trees either this year’s or one from previous 
years to compile a montage for our Christmas party. 
Send you photos to patsysharpy@gmail.com
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Here are the answers to last months quiz

Book Suggestion  Death at La Fenice - Donna Leon

From the opening pages, we are drawn immediately into the 
mystery surrounding the death of world-famous 
conductor, Maestro Helmut Wellauer, poisoned in 
Venice’s celebrated opera house and the world of 
Commissario Guido Brunetti, where the beauty 
and culture of Venice vies with its dark 
underworld and corruption. A who-dunnit with a 
difference and a very engaging detective. 

Book club zoom meeting on 16th December at 7.30pm. 

Here is a quick winter warmer pudding from Pat Gaskell

CFWI Zoom events

Many of our members have joined the zoom 
meetings run by CFWI in recent months. 
Here is a taster for the next three events.

Thursday 17th December 7pm for 7.30pm 
Julia Fawcett CEO of The Lowry Theatre

Wednesday 13th January 7pm for 7.30pm 
Clare Pooley author of The Sober Diaries 

Thursday 28th January 7pm for 7.30pm 
Jacqui Felix-Mitchell a member of the 
Chartered Institute Of Horticulture and RHS 
Garden Design Consultancy.

For more information on any of these 
speakers and the links to join the meetings 
please see the attached CFWI Virtual 
events document. 

Emma from Social Lites WI invites WI members to 
join them at their meeting on 2nd December; our 
speakers for the evening are the amazing History 
Wardrobe for their talk ‘What Were We Thinking’ 
Fashion of the 70’s. 

Tickets are available in return for a donation which 
will be given to Trafford Domestic Abuse Service to 
fund Christmas dinner for those accessing the 
service https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/
130312214341?
fbclid=IwAR1MXz4Ykl3QFS0b6e_ByCMC9pA3U2
Q0_q6Orfj0X9Tcb6I2IB-nAEfUego
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Thank you to all our members who have sent in festive contributions - they will hopefully 
raise a smile! 

 

     Please send your contributions for the next newsletter to whitleywi20@gmail .com    

Thank you to members who sent in photos of their Advent 
Calendars. Janet Patterson had saved her calendars from the 
late 50’s and early 60’s and they had the same excitement 
then as the modern day chocolate versions! Jean Waite has 
had a lovely calendar this year with photos of her 
granddaughters behind each door so she can see them 
everyday - a lovely idea and a definite sign of the times.

Yvonne has been busy knitting 

these cute Christmas jumpers 

for her grandchildren

Joan Blackshaw has sent in 
these two delightful 
seasonal paintings. 

Whitley residents might 
recognise St Luke’s behind 
the Robin - let’s hope we 
don’t get too much snow !



Issue 9 2020 December 2020

     Please send your contributions for the next newsletter to whitleywi20@gmail .com    

CFWI Arts & Crafts Sub- Committee 
Zoom Workshop

The Roger Bannister of Table Runners 

Join our Zoom Meeting at 7:30p.m. on the 1st 
December 2020 when Bev Langham will 
show you how to make possibly the fastest 
sewn table runner.  Make as last-minute gifts for 
friends and relations with just 2 pieces of fabric 
45 inch (114.3cm) wide. 

Centre display fabric: 10.5” (26.67cm) x 
45” (114.3cm) 
Outer backing fabric:  18.5” (46.99cm) x 
45” (114.3cm) 

This is a great project for beginner sewists. (a 
new actual word combining sewers and artists). 
For details of link see attached flyer
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A Thought for Christmas

Do you know what would have happened
If it had been Three Wise Women
Instead of The Wise Men?
They would have asked directions,
Arrived on time,
Helped deliver the baby.
Cleaned the stable,
Made a casserole,
Brought practical gifts and
There would be Peace on Earth.

A couple of cracker jokes to get you started 

What did Father Christmas say to his wife when 
he looked out of the window? 

Looks like reindeer! 

Why are Christmas trees so bad at sewing? 

They always drop their needles! 
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